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Dear Parents,  
Santa has landed in town!   

Our sincere gratitude for supporting our Santa Secret 
Shop event. The many joyful faces as children 

selected presents for family and friends created 
treasured and priceless moments that encompasses 

why Santa Secret is a blessing to our BSB community. 
Especially to the wonderful volunteers who have 

given their time and energy to be there, your 
enthusiasm and support made it an incredible 

experience for everyone involved.

What a spectacular sight we had at the German 
Christmas Market with the appearance of the 

wooden huts. The smell of fresh baked waffles, the 
warmth of mulled wine, hot chocolate and honey 

lemon tea welcomed BSB community as they 
entered the campus. Not too mention the splendid 
Christmas decorations and ornaments made by the 

students from scratch. 
We can't thank you enough for your generosity and 

assistance in making this event memorable. 

As of now our finance team is still in process of 
tallying the funds, we will be able to provide you 

further information on our  next newsletter. 

We wish you a MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY 
NEW YEAR !! 



Upcoming Events

January 
12nd  - PTA Lunch 

March  2023

2th -7th -  Roundabout Book Fair

Contact PTA team
Email: PTA@britishschool.org.cn

Follow BSB on WeChat for up to date news
 and information.
Webpage:  Find information for all events on the school calendar under 
Parent’s Essentials on www.bsbshunyi.com 

PTA Meetings
All open PTA Meetings will be held on the  
3rd Wednesday of each month, from 10.00 
to 11.00am. 

Next PTA meeting : January 17th 
Please join us!!

We are always looking for HAPPY HELPERS for our next 
events !  Please, scan the QR code to volunteer:

1. Roundabout Book Fair
As it takes place annually in our school, BSB Shunyi will host the Book Fair in March organized with Roundabout. RA is a
non profit organization located not far from our school, which provides aids to children with Leukemia and their families
by providing funds for treatments and medicines. All proceeds from the Book Fair will go to donations.
Book Fairs are great opportunities for our students to select books from a great range of English and Chinese literature,
fiction/non fiction, at a very reasonable price. This event will start and open for Public on March 2nd and thereafter
reserved ONLY for BSB students from March 4th - 8th.
Volunteers are needed for this event, please contact PTA for more details.

2. PTA Lunch
Parents can get together and know one another in a nice ambiance restaurant to have scrumptious lunch.
Members can suggest their favorite restaurant to the leader of the group.
Details will follow but save the 12th January !

3. New policy for volunteers
We are truly lucky and grateful to have an immense amount of parents signing up to volunteer at every events,
nevertheless sometimes it is hard to manage last minute arrangements. In order to ensure a smooth process and safe
environment for the students, there will be an Information Session held for Volunteers a week prior to each event. A
clear guideline of the rules and policy will be explained, and at the end of the session, all Volunteers must sign an
agreement to state that they are aware of their responsibilities and will adhere to the rules.
This new policy will come into effect on our next event which is the Book Fair.

4. Parents Choir
Our super talented Parents Choir performed beautifully at the Christmas Fayre singing 3 different songs. They will be
performing again at the Y2 Christmas Show in the school theater this week. Make new friends, learn new skills or simply
have lots of fun by joining BSB Parents Choir.  For further details please contact PTA.

Report from all PTA meetings

QR code 
expires in one 

week, 
please contact 
PTA directly !

Interests group 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Running Club
8:30am

TaiChi
9am

English  Lesson  Inter.
8:40-10:20 am

English Lesson Inter.
8:40- 10:20 am

Mahjong
9:30 am

Adult Book Club 
10am  2/Month (subject to change)

Chinese Lesson
9am (River G)

Yoga 
9.15 am

English Lesson Elem.
10 am

English Lesson Elem.
10 am

English Lesson Starter
10 am

Choir
1:45pm

Book Fair
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